

Minutes of PTA Meeting held on

Tuesday 3rd May @ 6pm

Apologies: Sarah Jones, Tristan Forster, Sonia Fox, Paul G. Caroline J. Sam B.

Present: Julie Greener, Neil Hosking, Jane, Carla, Kathryn, Suzanne, Bella, Sarah, Esther and Sally

Dog Show Saturday 14th May 10am – 2pm

Neil confirmed that they would like the PTA to provide and serve the refreshments on the day, hot water will be supplied in flasks that can be refilled from the urns in the Garden House nearby. Neil will continue to search for someone to provide hot food, a couple of names were suggested.

Neil will be on site from 9am on the day, the event has been organised by the Year 10 students and money raised will be divided between the Dartmoor Search & Rescue and the Year 10 Prom next year.

Please come and support the event, enter your dog, if you have one, come and help serve refreshments or offer your help in any way you can and support the students. **Please bake a cake or biscuits** and bring them along, the event is four hours long so we will need plenty of supplies.

Carla to help organise the advertising in the Tavistock Times.

Fashion Show Thursday 16th June

A discussion took place regarding the Fashion Show and after a number of objections and negative feedback Jane decided to postpone the event until next Spring. Jane to cancel advertising and stall holders that have been booked so far and contact Michelle at Shopaholics, also inform Richard Tucker.

Unfortunately this means that the PTA will not be holding a fundraising event this term.

Donation for Year 13 Graduation/Prom

Sally H. Has asked if the PTA could make a donation to the Year 13 Graduation/Prom day. A discussion took place, all agreed that a donation could be made but that it would preferably go towards something that would benefit all the students involved. An agreed amount of £300 was suggested, and that this amount would be given each year, as per the set amount for the Year 11 Graduation day.

This would mean that the PTA are committed to provide a total of £800 each year to go towards both Graduation/Prom events.

VOX Choir – New Tops

Hannah Stevenson has been keeping Jane informed of progress, a choice has been made, the design/logo needs to be approved and then the order can be placed. The cost will be in the region of £500, Hannah to confirm.

A.O.B.

Julie G. Asked if any parents were available to help decorate the function room at St. Mellion on the day of the Year 11 Prom on Friday 8th July, Julie to confirm the time that we would be allowed access. The theme is the “Oscars” , decorations will be provided just imaginative flair required! If you are able to help please contact her direct on j.greener@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk

Dates for events in the Autumn Term will need to be confirmed before the end of July. Jane to liaise with the College and set dates for the “ Meet the PTA” evening in September for all new parents from Year 7 and above, and the Christmas Fayre.

Date of Next Meeting : to be confirmed

